
Sunday, March 12 

   10:00am Common Grounds Open 

   11:00am Morning Worship  

  with Pastor Jack 

   5:30pm Pre-service Prayer  

   6:00pm Evening Worship with 

  Pastor Mike  

Monday, March 13 

Office closed   

Tuesday, March 14 

 

Wednesday, March 15 

   7:00pm Midweek Bible Study with 

  Pastor Jack Leaman 

   7:00pm Revolution Youth 

   7:00pm Kid’s Club 

   7:00pm ELP (English) Classes 

 

Thursday, March 16 

   6:30pm Women’s Shelter  

  Outreach 

 

Friday, March 17 

 

Saturday, March 18 

   6:00pm CCB Director’s Meeting  

   7:00pm Prayer 

   7:00pm Kids Prayer 

Sunday, March 19 

   10:00am Common Grounds Open 

   11:00am Morning Worship  

  with Pastor Raymond 

   11:00am Kid’s Church 

   5:30pm Pre-service Prayer  

   6:00pm Evening Worship with 

  Pastor Jack 

Monday, March 20 

Office closed   

 

For a complete list of events and activities,  

visit our website—www.capitalcommunity.ca  

thisweek@CCC  

March12 
Welcome to our services today! Youth 
Pastor Jack Leaman will be speaking 
this morning at 11am and Pastor Mike 
Hennessey will be speaking tonight at 
6:00pm. Invite a friend to worship with 
you this evening!  

Church Business Meeting 
Our annual business meeting will be 
held on Tuesday evening, March 28th at 
7pm. Plan now to come and hear excit-
ing reports of another record year at 
CCC!  

Missionary Service 
On Saturday, March 
25th, at 7pm,  we will 
host our first missionary 
service of 2017. We are 
thrilled to have Terry & 
Cheryl Riddick with us, missionaries to 
the nation of Cameroon. Arriving in 1982 
while working for an oil company, God 
allowed them to plant the first UPC 
church in Buea. The Riddicks operate 
portable Bible schools, a full-time Bible 
college taught in both French and Eng-
lish, and oversee 36 licensed ministers. 
More recently, they have moved to Ya-
ounde’ to start a new work there! 

NCC Alumni Breakfast 
Northeast Christian College is hosting 
their annual buffet breakfast on Satur-
day, April 1st from 8am—9:30am and 
invite everyone to join them. Cost is 
$6.00 and you can sign up at the Wel-
come Center or by calling Phil Mills at 
450-9363. All proceeds support the 
Alumni Scholarship Award.  

Media  
   Sound  Greg Hachey  
   SongShow AM—Fred Cole 
  PM—Justin Leaman   
   Webcast AM—Shane Long 
  PM—Alex Kinney 
   Camera  AM—Derrick L., Nathan M.,  
           Jon S. 
  PM—Isaiah B., Ant M.,  
          Joktan I.  

First Impressions 
   Greeters  AM—Kelty O’Donnell 
  AM—Karla Cole  
  PM—Gloria Clark  
  PM—Angel Westall  
   Welcome Desk  AM—Barb Kierstead 
  AM—Melinda Keays  
  PM—Florence Mills   
  PM—Carolyn Moss  
   Concierge AM—Kelty O’Donnell  
   Media Desk Charlene DeMerchant 
  Ronda O’Donnell  
   Coffee  AM—Kristen Black 
  PM—Kaitlin Bragdon  
   Ushers  Brent Cole, Rick Larlee 
  Glen Dudley, Tony McAffee 
  Noel Phillips, Jeremy Long 
  Brett Arbeau, Godson Isaya  
   Outside Doors Brent C., Rick L., Glen D.  
   Sanct. Doors Tony M., Jeremy L., Brett A.  
   Counters Brent Cole 
  Tony McAffee 

Nursery 
   AM  Elianne Dobson 
  Melanie Arbeau  
   PM  Mary Tshimenga  
  Cassondra Cormier 
 

Sunday School Class Helpers 
   Check-in Jessica Wilkins 
  Carmel Brooker  
   Toddlers Jenn Keizer  
  Morgan Calhoun 
  Virginia Sutton 
   4s (Pre-K) Danielle Larlee 
   5s (K)  Marissa Dudley  
   6s (Gr 1) Isaiah Buyting  
   7-8 (Gr 2-3) Emily Hennessey  
   9-10 (Gr 4-5) Guy Richard  
   Gr 6-8 Girls Alanna Kinney 
   Gr 6-8 Boys Josh Estey  
   Youth  Alex Kinney 

If you would like to get involved in any of these 
volunteer areas, see the staff at the Media Desk or 
email Eric at eric@capitalcommunity.ca   

sundayvolunteers     Announcements 

Baby Shower Invite 
It's a girl! The ladies of CCC are invited 
to attend Jill Arbeau's baby shower on 
Saturday, March 25th at 1pm. It will be 
held in the lower auditorium. Jill is reg-
istered at Toys r Us. 

E-Transfer Donations 
Did you know that you can donate to 
CCC by e-transfer? From your online 
banking, simply e-transfer to  
donations@capitalcommunity.ca. Set 
up question as “church street?” and 
answer as “downing”. In the memo  
portion, you can note any tithes/
missions breakdowns. Thank you for 
your faithful giving!  

Note of Thanks 
A special thanks to everyone for your 
kindness shown to our family and Baby 
Hennessey. We love and appreciate 
you all.  
      Mike & Kathy Hennessey 

Thank you to all the volunteers who 
took time out of their busy schedule to 
help out with our Snowville Winter Fun 
Night last Tuesday! Events like these 
can't be successful without you!  
 
A special “THANK YOU” to everyone 
who helped with the Bennie DeMer-
chant Memorial Service this week, 
from helping prep the luncheon to set-
up and cleaning teams, everyone who 
baked sweets to donate, and those 
who took time off work to attend or 
help with this special homegoing. We 
appreciate the tremendous amount of 
support that you shown to our staff and 
the DeMerchant family this week.   

 


